
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
18th October 2019 

Blackburn Vue Cinema Trip 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carers 
 
As part of our History topic ‘Romans’ after half term, we have managed to get free tickets to see 
the Rotten Romans film at Blackburn Vue cinema on Friday 15th November. The film starts at 
10am so we would be leaving school at 9am to get there for half past 9. The film finishes at 11:40 
so we would then return to school to have dinner as normal. The students will be transported to 
and from the cinema on our school mini bus. 
 
Please return the slip to school by Wednesday 30th October  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Jess Kirk  

J Kirk 
 
Miss J Kirk 
Form Tutor 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
Blackburn Vue Cinema Trip – Miss Kirk 

 
 
 
 
Student name: _____________________________________   Form: ____________________ 
 
I do/ do not give permission for my son/ daughter to attend Blackburn Vue cinemas on Friday 15th 
November 2019. 
 
I confirm / do not confirm that the medical information that school holds remains current. 
 
 
Signed:     _________________________________________   Date: ____________________ 


